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Carrier Customer Bulletin              
 
Date of Notice:  October 15, 2024 
Notice Number: NWFZF-24-0166 
Target Audience: Reseller 
Subject: Rate Change - Reseller 
Effective Date: November 15, 2024 
  

 
 
 
Monthly Recurring Charges (MRCs) for Network Access Lines, Voice Bundles, Inside Wire 
Maintenance, Business Feature Packages, Business DSL and Router Lease will increase effective 
November 15, 2024. The new rates are published in the affected Catalogs and Pricelists avaialable 
on Ziply Fiber's Tariffs & Price Lists page.  
 
Please contact your Ziply Fiber Account Manager with any questions. 
 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
WholeSale@ziplyfiber.com 
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